
 

OAKLAND TERMINALS DAY SHIFT CLOSURE ON MAY 1ST, 2025 

April 29, 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Evergreen Customer/Supplier:  
 
Please kindly note that all Oakland terminals (Everport Oakland, Trapac Oakland, and 
OICT) will be closed during the day shift (0800 to 1700) on Thursday, May 1st due to a port 
wide ILWU stop work meeting. 
 
The Terminals will be open the second shift (1800-0215) Thursday, May 1st.  

 
 
Please contact your Evergreen Sales Representative with any questions you may have. A 
comprehensive contact list can be found by visiting https://www.evergreen-
shipping.us/egsweb/jsp/officelist.jsp 
 
We thank you for your attention and continued support. 
 


